
I live in Monmouth, Oregon and part of what makes Oregon a beautiful place to live is the 

majestic beauty of nature and all the creatures that inhabit it. I support House Bill 3228 because 

preserving wildlife for its intrinsic value should be a primary goal of wildlife 

management, including wildlife that is not hunted, fished and trapped.  
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